
Tigard-Tualatin Education Association 

    Call for Candidates 
   1/26/18 
 

TTEA is seeking candidates to represent your fellow 
education professionals at the Oregon Education 
Association Representative Assembly to be held April 
27th & 28th, 2018 at the Red Lion Inn at Jantzen Beach. 
All TTEA members are eligible. We expect TTEA to have 
16 delegates. This is a great way to get or stay involved 
with TTEA/OEA/NEA. 
 
By my signature I seek election as an OEA-RA delegate to the State meeting on 
April 27 & 28, 2018. 
 
Print name___________________________________________________ 
 
Signed______________________________________________________ 

 
TTEA is seeking National Education Association 
Representative Assembly candidates to represent 
TTEA/OEA at the NEA-RA in Minneapolis, MN from June 
30-July 5, 2018. Individuals elected will receive travel, 
food, and lodging expenses.  We expect TTEA to get 5 
delegates. There is a required meeting on Sunday April 
29th at the OEA-RA. 
 
By my signature I seek election as an NEA-RA delegate to the National meeting 
held June 30-July 5, 2018.  
 
Print name________________________________________________________ 
 
Signed___________________________________________________________ 
 
 

 
Signed forms must be received by John Weber at Tigard 
High School or emailed to tigardtualatinea@oregoned.org 
by Feb. 12, 2018  

mailto:tigardtualatinea@oregoned.org

